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433 Forrest Avenue  
Drexel Hill, PA 

 
Nov 31, 1937 

Dear Dr. McIntire, 
 
 You, probably have decided by this time, that I have forgotten all about the old Dickinson 
diploma, medal etc. that were promised to you last summer at Longfellow Inn. This, however is 
not the case, as I have thought about sending them many times; but owing to so many things to 
claim my attention since my return home from the inn, will account for my tardiness. 
 
The programs may not be of much interest to you; but will send them along.  
 
 The class of ’81 was a credit to Dickinson. Probably six of them its members entered the 
ministry – my husband Charles H. Rorer being one of the number, who received the  
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medal for oratory from the Belles Letters Society. 
 
As we all know, Dr. Gamewell was very distinguished in China during the Boxer Rebellion. I 
should have some of the “packing” used in the compound where he, his wife and others sought 
refuge, but can’t find it at the present time.  
 
 Would a picture of this class be of any interest to the collection? 
 
 The enclosed clipping was taken from one of our papers not long ago.  
 
 I enjoyed meeting you and your family last summer. 
 
With kindest regard to you all,  
 
  I am, sincerely 
 
(Mrs. Geo. W.) Carrie A.W. Cobb 
 


